SHow L.ow HIGH SCHOOL

PREPARE | ACHIEVE | LEAD

500 W. Old Linden Road
Show Low, Arizona 85901
Phone: (928) 537-6200 | Fax: (928) 537-6299

February 2024

Dear Community Member,

The Show Low High School Grad Night Committee is organizing our school’s 17th Annual Senior Grad
Night lock-in to be held in the High School Gym on May 23rd, 2024.

Grad Night provides a safe evening of entertainment and celebration, free from alcohol, tobacco and
drugs for our graduating seniors and one guest each. As an incentive to participate, graduating seniors will
have contests, games, and prizes as a large part of the night, with 100% of donations and cash going
directly into the hands of our graduates and guests. We need your help to ensure a quality and safe
evening for our graduating seniors.

We encourage support in the following ways:

e Donations/Prizes: Items such as cash, gift cards, gas cards, restaurant gift certificates, electronics,
laptops, iPads, fishing/camping equipment, video games, etc.

PLEASE MAKE CHECK DONATIONS TO “SLHS PTSO GRAD NIGHT”
OUR EIN # is 86-6005170
e Chaperone: Run games, provide security, administer prizes, etc.
e Support Staff: We need help with set-up, decoration, food services, and clean-up.
Those businesses and individuals supporting Senior Grad Night will be recognized in our graduation
program, on a banner/poster at the event, and also in a thank-you ad in the White Mountain Independent.

Your donation can be classified as an advertising expense for tax purposes.

Sincerely,

Ben Marchant
SLHS Principal
ben.marchant@showlow.education



